
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18th March 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We currently have a number of children off school and we are anticipating that we will have more in 
the coming months with perhaps a school closure on the horizon. 
 
 We are currently putting together a homework pack for each child to take home whilst they are off, 
however we have also constructed a home learning centre on our website. Clicking the tab will take 
you to over 80 links to educational sites and activities that the children can use. Some will need you 
to register, some will need you to complete a free trial and some are free for you to use as much as 
you want. 
 
 If you hover over the Learning Centre Tab you will see links to classes. The teachers will start to 
populate these pages with work tailored to your child’s class. We are also setting up teachers with 
email accounts so you can contact them about school work during any school closure.  
We have some programmes that we subscribe to as a school. 

1. Education City – we will send details home about this when it is up and running.  (Whole 
school) 

2. Reading Plus (Key Stage 2) Passwords are being re-issued 
3. T T Rockstars (Key Stage 2) Passwords are being re-issued 

 
To all our families that are self-isolating, you may start to use the educational sites now.  
 
http://www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk/ 
 
Kind regards and keep well 
 
 
Mr Robinson  
 


